
   

 

 
 

 

Request for Quote  

 

Rio Arriba County Health and Human Services Department is seeking quotes from qualified Higher 

Educational Institution to support its opioid prevention and intervention efforts amongst youths in Rio Arriba 

County. The successful offer will collaborate with relevant partners to achieve the following scope of work: 

• Hire 3 student researchers (hired at a rate of .50FTE) at NNMC who will work with project PI to explore 

factors impacting substance use amongst young adults in Rio Arriba County 

• Students hired will support project effort in developing and administering data gathering instruments  

• Student researchers will collaborate with PI to design research study to advance project goals   

• Provide meeting space and technological equipment needed to facilitate collaboration between project 

partners  

• Support collaborative efforts between student researchers and PI 

• Meet monthly with project team (HHS Director, NNMC president, and all relevant partners) to discuss 

project development  

• Engage in all other activities needed to advance project scope and goals  

 

Application (maximum one page) 

• Provide background description of your institution and qualifications that makes your institution a 

perfect fit to provide the scope of services outlined above? (30 pts) 

• Discuss your institution’s capacity to provide oversight for the above specified project? (30 pts) 

• Discuss institutional measures in place to address cultural barriers that may arise during project 

implementation? (30pts) 

• Cost estimate. (10 pts) 

 

Please submit response by 12/15/2024 via email to Dr. Dadzie and Ms. Cordova 

ahmed.dadzie@rio-arriba.org and BBCordova@rio-arriba.org 

  

Rio Arriba 

County Health and Human Services 

Director, Dr. Ahmed Dadzie 

 

COMMISSIONERS 

 
        Moises A Morales 

  Chairman, District III 

 

Brandon M. Bustos 

 District I 

 

Alex M. Naranjo 

District II 

 

COUNTY MANAGER 
Jeremy G. Maestas 

 

DEPUTY MANAGER 
Linda J. Padilla 
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